Subj: Letter of Recommendation
Date: 10/1/2007 10:05:42 AM Eastern Daylight Time
From: chowell@pnbk.com
To: mwest91324@aol.com
Mr. Mike
West
Mike West
Construction

October 1, 2007

RE: Letter of recommendation RE: work completed on our home

Dear Mike ;

My wife and | couldn't be more pleased with the work you completed at our house. The quality of the

workmanship was outstanding and there was great attention to

detail.
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Your ideas as to how to rebuild our deck and front porch were very creative . The work done by your company
completely transformed the look of our house for the

better.

The job was professionally completed , well managed and on budget.

| would be happy to recommend your company .

Sincerely
Charlie Howell

Charles F. Howell
President and CEO
Patriot National Bank
Phone; 203-252-5920
Fax: 203-324-8085
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